
  PENDARIES LADIES ASSOCIATION    
        CHILI CHIPPER  TOURNAMENT 2025            
    CORPORATE AND BUISNESS SPONSORS  

On August 7, 2025, the Pendaries Ladies Association will host 
the Chili Chipper golf event.  

 Due to the Hermits Peak/Calf Canyon fire, our last golf event 
occurred in 2021.  So, we are very excited to have a one day, two 
team women golf tournament.   Your donations will provide the 
following: 

- Future needs for the Community Center 
- Renovations and upgrades to the Clubhouse 
- Flowers for golf course and common areas 
- Other projects for the betterment of Pendaries 
- Support Rociada Volunteer Fire Station 
- Support local 4-H  

Corporate donations $250.   Business donations $150 

Make checks payable to Pendaries Ladies Association (PLA) 

In memo, write “sponsor” on the check 

and mail to: Laura Dix 

        PO Box 657 

       Rociada, NM 87742 

Any questions please contact: Pendariesladies@gmail.com  
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